
 

 

 

 

Notice   Date: 22/08/2023 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students of Hatsingimari College that, NCC 

(National Cadet Corps) new batch admission process is going to held on 

24/08/2023 at Hatsingimari  College premises in presence of officials from 7 

Assam BN NCC from 10:00 AM to 2:30 PM. 

 Therefore, all the interested students are asked to approach the 

admission desk for taking admission within the stipulated time and date. 

 

 

 

-Sd- 

    CTO, NCC 

Hatsingimari College unit 

N.B: NCC is important for all sorts of job including School and College teacher job 


